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Confederate Names Inventory Report: Addendum 
Acknowledgements: Community Research Partners Contacts 

As the History Commission began developing a research process for identifying and collecting 
Confederate named assets, we contacted the organizations now listed in the “Community 
Research Partners Contacts” section of the Report. Listing is not meant to suggest there was 
response or reciprocity. It is to assure the Board of Supervisors that the Commission made a best 
effort to contact and include the local history community in the massive research necessary to 
create the Inventory. 

Since posting of the Confederate Names Inventory, three of the organizations, the Great Falls 
Historical Society, the Bull Run Civil War Round Table, and the Hunter Mill Defense League, 
have objected to being included in the list because they did not contribute to the research effort.  
The History Commission regrets the misunderstanding and assured each group we would make 
public note of their preferences.  

 

Corrections to Street Names: 

Pickett Street in Mason District – Tax map number: 81-2 should be S. Pickett Street. 

Van Dorn Street in Lee District - Tax map number: 81-2; 81-4; 91-2 should be S. Van Dorn 
Street. 


